Landehen, December 4th, 2022

Dear IAWN steering committee,
I would like to express my sincere intention to join the International Asteroid Warning Network
(IAWN) and to bring my modest contribution.

Landehen observatory is a private amateur observation station located in France, in a small village
in Bretagne (Britanny in english) : code |IAU Z43 assigned in 2017.

My primary aim is providing consistent astrometric data of newly discovered NEA (sources: near
earth objects coordination centre, NEOfixer, Minor Planet Center) and follow up of objects placed
in the near earth objects confirmation page (neocp).

My observatory is equipped with a 0,25m /4,7 newtonian telescope, a Watec 910 hx/rc video
camera connected to a video time inserter (with GPS receptor integrated). | can reach about 19
magnitude.

Details of observations of station Z43 can be found here :

https://newton.spacedys.com/neodys/index.php?pc=2.1.2&0=7438&ab=0

http://neocp.jostiahn.de/station-Z43.html

| declare that | have read the IAWN Charter and Statement of Intent and understood the
obligations of members.

Regards,

Christophe Ratinaud
Landehen obervation station Z43




